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Change in number of shares and votes in Hexatronic

The number of shares and votes in Hexatronic Group AB (publ) changed during July 2025. During the 
month, the  incentive program LTIP 2022 expired and participants were allocated shares, long-term
whereby 164,518 C shares were converted into ordinary shares.

In accordance with the LTIP 2025  incentive program adopted by the 2025 Annual General long-term
Meeting, Hexatronic also carried out the new issue and repurchase of 1,130,007 C shares adopted by 
the Meeting during July.

As a result of the above changes, which were registered by the Swedish Companies Registration 
Office in July, the total number of shares increased by 1,130,007 Series C shares and the number of 
votes by 261,067. As of July 31, 2025, which is the last trading day of the month, the total number of 
outstanding shares in Hexatronic amounts to 209,464,753, of which 205,637,228 are ordinary shares, 
corresponding to 205,637,228 votes, and 3,827,525 are series C shares, corresponding to 382,752 
votes. The share capital amounts to SEK 2,094,  Hexatronic holds all series C shares.647.53.

For more information, please contact:
Rikard Fröberg, CEO

 rikard.froberg@hexatronic.com
+1 732 742 4107

Pernilla Lindén, CFO
+46 (0) 70 877 58 32

About Us
Hexatronic creates sustainable networks all over the world. We partner with customers on four 
continents – from telecom operators to network owners – and offer leading,  fiber high-quality
technology for every conceivable application. Hexatronic Group AB (publ.) was founded in Sweden in 
1993 and its share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. Our global brands include Viper, Stingray, Raptor, 
InOne, and Wistom®.

This information is information that Hexatronic Group AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to 
the Financial Instruments Trading Act. The information was submitted for publication at  2025-07-31
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